
Daddy Day Care is back! Friday, November 8, 2019 (an early release day), the 
dads/father figures of A. W. Brown scholars will teach and supervise a class, 
assist with breakfast and lunch monitoring in the cafeteria, have fun at recess, 
and help at dismissal with our curbside service. Dads/father figures will teach 
the objectives set aside for the day and implement classroom management 
skills. This is an event your son/daughter will never forget! Grandfathers, 
uncles, big brothers, pastors, coaches, and mentors are welcomed that day 
as well. Our goal this year is to have over 1,000 fathers/father figures in 
attendance.

If you are able to participate in this exciting event, please complete the form 
below and volunteer background check on the reverse side. The form should 
be sealed and returned in the attached envelope by Thursday, October 31, 2019.

Note: New times for Daddy Day Care - 7:50AM-11:50AM. There will be no 
afternoon session as this day is an Early Release Day.

Note: Please be advised that all volunteers must have a background check to participate.

  
_____ I will be able to participate on Friday, November 8, 2019_____________________________________________    _________________________________________

Participant’s Name/Relationship (please print)     Scholar’s Name/Grade/Section 

                                                   
__________________________________________________    S / M / L / XL /2x / 3x / 4x / 5x   
Participant’s Signature       Adult T-Shirt Size (circle one) 

Volunteer Background on reverse.
        


